

## SHERIFF'S OFFICE

ROBERT A. HARDWICK, SHERIFF

May 9, 2023

Halley Barba Xybix 8207 Southpark Cir. Littleton, CO 80120

Dear Ms. Barba,

I would personally like to thank you and Xybix for your support and contribution given in honor of our telecommunications personnel during the National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week of 2023. The generosity that you provided to our Communications Staff allowed them to feel the appreciation, encouragement, and recognition that they undoubtedly deserve. I believe that our entire communications staff truly exemplifies our agency's mission statement to "Serve with Excellence" and I am honored by the kindness continually demonstrated by you and yibix.

I hope this letter finds you well and I thank you again, on behalf of the St. Johns County Sheriff's Office, for the invaluable support that you have shown to our Agency. Please do not hesitate to call upon myself or this agency whenever we may be of assistance to you.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Hardwick

Sheriff







